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March 24, 2020 
 

 
Dear TCUSD Parents/Guardians, 
 

This message is part of our daily communication we will deliver each afternoon. Please continue to check your 
email inbox for messages from TCUSD at least once a day. As a reminder, any question or concern can be 
addressed by emailing our helpline at TCUSDhelpdesk@tcusd.net. Please reach out to us, and we will respond 
within a 24-hour-period or sooner.  
 

CHANGE to GRAB n GO LUNCH SERVICE- Grab & Go lunch for all TCUSD students will only be 
served two days a week in the TCHS Student Parking Lot on Temple City Blvd. We will still provide service 
for five days of meals but served only on two days. The schedule for service is listed below: 
 

• 11am – 1pm, Monday – pick-up lunch for Monday and Tuesday 
• 11am – 1pm, Wednesday – pick-up lunch for Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 

* Menu remains the same   
 

Please keep in mind that the week of Monday, March 30th through Friday, April 3rd is our already scheduled 
Spring Break and no meals will be served during this week. We will resume serving Grab & Go lunches on 
April 6th until the re-opening of our schools with service two days a week.  
 
Network Outage 
We apologize for any and all inconvenience with today’s network issue. The larger network that controls our 
TCUSD network has experienced several issues today. When the network goes down, access to Aeries and 
Class Link will be unavailable. Direct Google access will still be available. Again, we are very sorry for the 
added frustration this may have caused your student(s). We expect that this issue will be corrected by the end 
of business today. Additionally, our local Sheriff’s Department has warned against both in person and online 
scams due to the changing environment related to COVID-19. Please be aware and careful.  
 
Please continue to send all questions and concerns through the TCUSDhelpdesk@tcusd.net.  Wishing you all 
health and wellness.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
Kimberly Fricker  
Kimberly Fricker, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools  
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